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The important dates for the whole year are 
now available on Dojo and the 
school website: 
https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/pag

e/dates-for-theyear/140458 
 
 

Attendance Competition 

Well done to Year 4 who are our first class to 
win the Attendance Competition!  They will 
be having a non-uniform day next Friday 20th 
October.  Let’s see which class can be the next 
to achieve the whole word ‘attendance’.    

Flu Inoculations 

Flu inoculations will take place in school on Wednesday 
22nd November, for those children who have returned 
consent forms.  If you would like a form then please ask 
Debi in the office. 

 

 

Ready, Respectful, Safe 

Here at St Paul’s the children follow the rules of ‘ready, 
respectful and safe’.  The children know how to be ready 
to learn, respectful of each other and staff and safe 
around school.  This also applies to all visitors and 
parents and carers. We expect all children to be brought 
to school ready to learn, therefore they arrive on time 
and they are dressed smartly in their St Paul’s uniform 
and they have the correct school PE kit for when they 
have a PE lesson.  The children also receive praise slips 
throughout their day and these are linked to being ready, 
respectful and safe. 

Attendance  

Attendance is always given the utmost 
priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every child 
and class is to have at least 96% attendance. 
Attendance for each class this week is: 
N - 84.2% 
R - 98.4% 
Yr 1 - 98.6% 
Yr 2 - 93.2% 
Yr 4 - 92.5% 
Yr 6 - 95% 
Yr 6 - 97.3% 
Well done Year 1! 

School Photographs 

The children will be having individual photographs on 
Wednesday 1st November.   

 

Christmas Cards 

If you would like to order your child’s Christmas card 
design (we sent these home with the order forms) then the 
company have extended their date until 18th October. 
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